
***Boiling Water No Longer Required*** 

 

Date:   5/21/25 

To:   Village of St. Anne Water System Customers  

Subject:  BOIL ORDER LIFTED 

 

Due to a hit water main on Monday 5/19/25 we we’re forced to shut down 

service east of the Union Pacific Railroad tracks. Repairs have been completed 

and the necessary flushing and purification verification steps have also been 

completed. 

Water samples have been confirmed to be free of coliform bacteria by a certified 

laboratory.  You may return to normal use of your water service. 

 

Please call our office at 815-427-8177 if you have any questions or need further 

information. 

We apologize for any inconvenience.  


